9th May, 1962.

J. Vilanova, Esq., 65 Carysfort Road, London, N.16.

Dear Jordi,

I have tried a couple of times, so far, unsuccessfully, to get from you a list of members to whom you have circulated the details about the Anglo-Catalan Conference. I may say that up to the moment I have had a very poor response. Only six local members have so far accepted, and not one Catalan has let me know yet, besides Batista, whether he is coming.

So at the moment it is imperative I have this list, and as many acceptances as you can drum up from your area.

There is also the question of the minutes for last years meeting. Have these been circulated yet? If not, we must get them out straightaway.

Yours,